Right Honourable Stephen Harper
Prime Minister of Canada
Office of the Prime Minister
80 Wellington Street
Ottawa, Ontario

Canada
K1A 0A2

pm@pm.gc.ca
fax : 1-613-941-6900

Dear Prime Minister Harper,

We are writing on behalf of (or as a member group) of (name of your country), who represent (number of groups or women).  We have learned of the recent decisions made by your government that very seriously restrict the exercise of democratic rights for women in your country and the organisations who work to promote their human rights.

We are very worried about the changes that have been made to the Women’s Program at Status of Women Canada.  This funding program no longer has in its mandate the support of efforts that work towards women’s equality.  It also appears that women’s groups in your country will no longer be able to receive financial support for their activities to defend women’s rights.  The contribution of women’s groups in promoting and defending rights has become a distinctive sign of Canadian democracy.  Canada, as a progressive country known for its respect of women’s human rights, should pave the way to the future rather than move backwards.

On December 10th, International Human Rights Day and the 25th anniversary of Canada’s ratification of the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women, women’s groups in (country) stand in solidarity with women’s groups across Canada who will speak out for the rights of ALL women. 

We hope that you will hear their voices and respond positively to their demands.

Sincerely,

Name of the person signing the letter

Name of the organisation

c.c.  
President or Prime Minister of your country

Canadian Ambassador in your country

Fédération des femmes du Québec (Québec Federation of Women)

